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Roma (Italy), 20 November 2019 

To:  Prof. Bruno Briseghella 

Dean of the College of Civil Engineering 

Fuzhou University 

Fuzhou (China) 

 

Object: Invitation Letter of Professor Bruno Briseghella 

 

Dear Prof. Bruno Briseghella, 

On behalf of the Department of Architecture of the University of ROMA TRE (Rome, Italy) 

and according to the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the College of Civil Engineering 

of Fuzhou University, I am very glad to invite you as Dean of the College of Civil Engineering 

and as a well-known expert of bridge design to take part to the common research activities 

between the two Universities on “Retrofitting of Existing Bridges” from 20/01 to 15/02/2020. 

 

During your stay you’ll also give some presentations to our students and Faculty members and 

you’ll have some meetings with the leaders of Roma Tre University to discuss about the 

Collaboration between our two Universities, the Sino-Italian Center that has been established at 

Fuzhou University with the support of Roma Tre University and the one that has been planned to 

be opened in Rome. 

 

I shall be looking forward to your positive reply. 

 

Best regards,   

 

Prof. Camillo Nuti 

Department of Architecture 

University of Roma Tre 

Ph.: 00390657332994 

Fax: 00390657333441 

e-mail: camillo.nuti@uniroma3.it 

 


